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I support this bill going forward.  There has been too many discrepancies with our 

electronic voting systems. Not to mention pictures of people in Oregon, on social 

media, bragging about stuffing the ballot boxes in favor of their candidate .In my 

opinion this is the only way to ensure truthful elections moving forward.  


